
 

 

Nominations for Elected Position 

LAUREN FARNDEN – Letter from St Hilda’s Collegiate School Principal 

 

I wish to nominate Lauren Farnden for the RNZ Secondary Schools committee.  

Lauren has been a tireless and selfless servant to rowing with a particular commitment to, 
and interest in, secondary school rowing. 

She has coached school teams in Otago for at least 11 years, and in the time she worked 
with our school she was a passionate, organised and effective advocate for secondary 
school rowing. Lauren has been involved in rowing since the 1990's as a rower, coach, 
administrator and race official. She has coached multiple groups over the years including 
both school and club plus SI U18, Trans-Tasman and World University crews.  

Lauren has been on the committee at North End Rowing Club and Otago Secondary Schools 
Rowing Association and is currently on the Otago Rowing Association and the Southern 
Rowing Performance Centre Board. She is a licenced race official and takes an active role at 
most local and major school and club regattas, including continuing to support our school. 
Outside of rowing she is a podiatrist and owns her own clinic in Dunedin. 

Lauren has just finished her term on the RNZ Schools Committee and has indicated that she 
is keen to stand again. I believe her wide range of experience in all aspects of rowing gives 
her the necessary background to be an asset on the committee. 

Please consider this email as a formal nomination for the position of committee member 
RNZ Secondary Schools. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Kind regards 

Jackie Barron   MNZM 

Principal 

St Hilda's Collegiate School 

2 Cobden Street, Dunedin 9016 

 

 



 

 

MARK COTHAM – Letter from Rangi Ruru Girls’ School Principal 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


